
Goudhurst and District u3a

Policy for the Use of the Membership List

1. Policy Statement

The G&D u3a will not use its membership list to distribute advertising or event information on behalf
of external organisations including other u3as. The G&D u3a will, if requested, display a poster at its
monthly meeting(s) on behalf of an external organisation. The external organisation is to provide the
hard-copy poster (max. size A2).

2. Adoption

This policy was adopted by the executive committee at their meeting on the 9th October 2023.

3. Review

This policy will be reviewed in 24 months.


